
PTA News
November Recap

Toys for Tots had a significant turnout of Twin Ridge families and we were
able to donate 138 toys to Frederick families in need. 

Visit 
https://tres-md.memberhub.com/store

December 5th, Restaurant Night at Memories 5-9pm
December 9th, Winter Craft Fair at TRES

December PTA Dates to Remember

PTA Membership hit 178 members! If you haven’t joined but want to contribute
to our school community, check out the link is below.

The students were treated to an engaging and
educational assembly featuring “Eric Energy” who
brought science to life with an engaging show on

sound, electricity, and light. 



Saturday, December 9th, 9am-11am at TRES Cafeteria  
Six new crafts will be featured
Tickets are $15 per child or $45 per family

  winter craft fair

Tickets can be purchased online here

  
Interested in volunteering?

Click here 

We are kindly asking for craft donations
for the event!

 Click here

Up and Coming...
Winter Dance

 February 16th

Readathon Fundraiser

Variety Show at Linganore HS
May 10th

https://tres-md.memberhub.com/store?limit=21&live=true
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0A48A4AF23AAF85-45365733-2023#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0A48A4AF23AAF85-45365733-2023#/
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3DMLZGU9B0LEB?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3DMLZGU9B0LEB?ref_=wl_share


Volunteer Needs:
 Student Service Learning

January Fundraiser

TRES PTA actively supports student service learning, and we're
pleased to share that students can earn official service learning

hours through our approved initiatives. Engage meaningfully with
your community while having your service learning hours officially

recognized by the PTA, offering a valuable opportunity for
personal and academic growth.

Email twinridgees.pta@gmail.com



          Links for reference

FCPS Virtual Volunteer Training
https://fcps-volunteers.ezcommunicator.net/edu/fcps-
volunteers/login_form.aspx?app=0

TRES PTA Website
https://tres-md.memberhub.com/

Join the PTA Email List and Hubs
https://tres-md.memberhub.com/join/87a868

The Staff Appreciation Committee will
be hosting a Hot Chocolate Bar on

December 22nd for the TRES staff.  

Birthday Bags will also be distributed
the first week of December to teachers

celebrating birthdays for the month.

Thank you to everyone for their
generous donations!


